
Sunday 7th June 2020 

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY  
To you glory and praise for evermore. 

 

Catholic Churches are closed to the public at this time. 

Intentions for Masses to be celebrated without the faithful 

If you would like to book a Mass please contact us by phone or email. 

PARISH OFFICE IS CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

PLEASE CONTACT US BY EMAIL or PHONE 

All Parish Meetings and Courses are suspended 

We do not provide livestreaming from our church however you can look at 

https://www.churchservices.tv/  to see Mass and Holy Week celebrations in 

other churches.  Daily liturgical resources for those at home, including 

Live-streaming of mass are also available on the CBCEW website. 

https://www.cbcew.org.uk/ 

The online donation facility is now available, and can be accessed via the 

Diocesan website. 

https://www.dioceseofbrentwood.net/donations/ 

Donations may be made to individual parishes, and to separate funds within 

those parishes. 

Thank you very much for your support. 

CATHOLIC CHURCH OF ST PETER 
The Brentwood Diocesan Trust- Registered Charity No. 23409252 

The Presbytery, 52 Goresbrook Road, Dagenham,  

Essex RM9 6UR  

Parish Office Telephone: 02085951227 

E-mail:dagenhamstp@dioceseofbrentwood.org  

St. Peters School tel: 02082706524 

Missionaries of Our Lady of La Salette:  

Fr.Edward Tredota MS, Fr Augustyn Hamielec MS, Fr Andrzej Wierzba MS 
 

FOR PARISH WEBSITE, CURRENT NEWSLETTERS & UPDATES, VISIT:  

www.stpeterdagenham.co.uk 

THE CHURCH IS CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC 
To watch the Mass go to https://www.cbcew.org.uk/ 

 

The Lord Jesus has revealed to his 

disciples the great mystery of our 

faith - the triune nature of God and 

the inseparable union of the eternal 

Father, Son, and Holy Spirit. Jesus' 

mission is to reveal the glory of God 

to us - a Trinity of persons - God the 

Father, Son, and Holy Spirit - and to 

unite us with God in a community of 

love. The ultimate end, the purpose 

for which God created us, is the entry 

of God's creatures into the perfect unity of the blessed Trinity.(…) Jesus 

reveals the Father in an unheard of sense. He is eternally Father by his 

relationship to his only Son, who, reciprocally, is Son only in relation to his 

Father. The Spirit, likewise, is inseparably one with the Father and the Son.  

The mission of Jesus and of the Holy Spirit are the same. That is why Jesus 

tells his disciples that the Spirit will reveal the glory of the Father and the 

Son and will speak what is true. (…) In baptism we are called to share in 

the life of the Holy Trinity here on earth in faith and after death in eternal 

light.                                                                          (c) 2020 Servants of the Word 

Saturday  6th June No Intention Booked 

 

Sunday 7th June 

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

People of the Parish 

Monday 8th   June 

 

Mary Galvin (Birthday Anniversary) 

Tuesday 9th   June Mr and Mrs Joyce and Family 

 (Spec Int.) 

 

Wednesday 10th  June 

 

No Intention Booked 

 

Thursday 11th June 

St Barnabas, Ap 

No Intention Booked 

 

Friday 12th  June 

 

No Intention Booked 

 

Saturday  13th June 

St Anthony of Padua, Pr,D 

No Intention Booked 

 

Sunday 14th June 

THE BODY AND BLOOD OF 

CHRIST 

 

People of the Parish 

  

  

 

       
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  



 

Please pray for our Sick: Adora Garcia, Dee Duster, Jeffrey Duke, Valerie 

Brown, Frederick Morrison, Christina Carter, Mary Jackman, Baby Edward, 

Frances Duggan, Martha Buckley, Christopher Bone, Michael Moffat, Henry 

Moffat, J. Radford, Danielle Lai, L.Stuchfield, Sean Murphy, Marie Merrett, Myra 

Jarrett, Terry Hooker, Martina Murray, Sean Connors, Deborah Woldron, Baby 

Valentina Vizcaino 

 

 

GIFT AID update 

Even though the churches remain closed to the public some people continue 

to support our parish.  Since some of you experience financial difficulty and 

we all are not sure what is to happen in the future your help is much 

appreciated.  We were not able to distribute Gift Aid Envelopes for this 

financial year that has started last month, however this make not much 

difference since you are not allow to come  to church.  Still we as a Parish 

can benefit from Gift Aid scheme as we can claim tax from the online 

donations and standing orders. Anyone who wants to talk to Sally about 

their Gift Aid, please phone or email Parish Office, leave name and phone 

number and Sally will contact you.  

 

 

Corpus Christi, Sunday 14th June, 10.30am Mass for Holy Communion 

children and their families. With a special message from Bishop Alan, and 

music recorded before lockdown from children’s choirs across the Diocese, this 

Mass will be celebrated as a children’s Mass, with simplified readings, and 

intercessions recorded by Holy Communion children. The Mass will be offered 

for the children and their families. On both YouTube and Instagram we are 

BrentwoodCYS, and more details of the Mass are at 

https://bcys.net/events/corpuschristi/ 

 

ST PAUL IN ACTS.  During the Easter period we have been hearing excerpts 

from the Acts of the Apostles at the Liturgy of the Word at Mass. It is from 

Scriptures such as these, which point to the priorities of Christian faith 

lived in the world, that we can reinvigorate our faith as we go forward 

from Pentecost to face new problems for the world and for the Church. Fr 

Adrian Graffy, Scripture scholar and parish priest of Gidea Park, has 

prepared a new talk ‘Paul in Acts’ which can be accessed by going to 

www.whatgoodnews.org/faith-talks 

 

 

Message from Fr Edward  

As the liturgical season of Easter is now completed we returned to the 

Liturgical Season during the Year. The green vestment are back in use. The 

season starts with two important celebrations; the Sunday of the Holy 

Trinity (this weekend) and the Solemnity of the Body and Blood of Christ 

(next Sunday).  

Many books have been written about Holy Trinity but at the end of the day 

it remains a great mystery.  St Patrick whose statue is in our church used 

the three leaves of a shamrock to explain the holy trinity: the Father, the 

Son, and the Holy Spirit. There are many people who do not need any more 

explanation. We express this fundamental truth of our faith whenever we 

bless ourselves or make the sign of the cross in the name of the Father and 

of the Son and of the Holy Spirit.  

Our church remain closed however since some children returned to school 

and more shops are to be open, there is a hope that we may be allowed  to 

have the church open, at least for private prayer soon. We just received 

some instructions on how to prepare for this.  

As you can see in our newsletter there are spaces for Mass Intention. We 

say Masses every day. If you would like to book a Mass please contact us 

by phone, email or write it on an envelope and put through our letterbox.  

Please pray for Fr Donald G. Baribeau MS, La Salette priest, who passed 

away on 26th May. Fr Donald was ordained to the priesthood on 17th May 

1975, served at St Peters Church, Dagenham 1975-81. 

Thank you very much for all your prayers and support. 

  

God bless you all. Fr Edward 

 

 

Prayer to the Holy Spirit 

 

Come Holy Spirit, fill the hearts of your faithful and kindle in them the fire 

of your love. 

 Send forth your Spirit and they shall be created. 

 And You shall renew the face of the earth. 

 

 O, God, who by the light of the Holy Spirit, did instruct the hearts of the 

faithful, grant that by the same Holy Spirit we may be truly wise and ever 

enjoy His consolations, through Christ Our Lord, Amen. 

 

 

 


